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May, 2022 
 

Principal’s Den 

                                  

LES PTO 
     We had a wonderful turn out at out last LES PTO meeting of the 

year!  Thank you to all the parents that were able to attend!  I am 

happy to introduce our new President, Mrs. Hannah Villio, and our 

Co-President, Mrs. Meaghan Odom.  They will transition into those 

roles as our current President, Mrs. Katie Swafford, and Co-President, 

Mrs. Amy Mallard, transition out.  Mrs. Swafford and Mrs. Mallard have 

done an outstanding job, and we will are grateful for all she’s done 

for our students, staff, and families.  Thank you, Mrs. Swafford and Mrs. 

Mallard!   

 

  
Dear LES families, 

        Can you believe it?  We have entered the final month of school!  The 

warm, lazy days of summer vacation are almost here.  Before you start 

dreaming of mornings with no alarm clock, we have a busy month ahead of 

us!  Our LES Yearbook went home with students who purchased one on 

April 29th.  Thank you to Dr. Ennamorato, Mrs. Frederick, and Coach Rice 

for creating such a special keepsake for our students and staff.  We have a 

few extra yearbooks for sale.  Books will be sold on Tuesday May 3rd for $15 

on a first come, first served basis until they are gone.     

       On behalf of my staff and, I want to thank you for an amazing year!  

Your flexibility and understanding with all things Covid and the renovation 

have been greatly appreciated.  We are thankful for your ongoing support.   

We hope you have an amazing summer with your families! 

                                                                          Respectfully, 

                                                                                 Mrs. Patton 

                                                                                #WeAreLiberty                                                                     

 

 

Upcoming Events 

May 3 
4th grade tour of FIS, students only 

May 6 
Lion’s Hunt 6:00-7:30 

May 9 
FSSD Board Meeting at FES 6:30 

May 13 
PBIS BASH!   

May 19 
Chuck E. Cheese Spirit night 

May 23 
Field Day 

May 24 
Senior Walk/4th grade walk 

May 25 
2-hour day, report cards, Last Day 

of School!  Happy Summer! 

 
 

Kindergarten Kick-off 
   Wow!  Our kindergarten kick-

off was a huge success! Thank 

you to the parent volunteers 

that helped organize and give 

tours to our new little lions and 

their families.  It was a 

wonderful day!  An extra 

special thank you to Mrs. 

VanWinkle and Mrs. Fein for 

organizing this awesome event! 
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